Zimbra jashorning@greenfieldin.org

Employee Status

From : Damon Mack <dmack@greenfieldin.org> Wed, Mar 08, 2023 07:28 AM
Subject : Employee Status
To : Jason Horning <jashorning@greenfieldin.org>

Cc : jcales@greenfieldin.org, Greg DeWitt
<gdewitt@greenfieldin.org>

Chief,

I regret to inform you that, after much consideration and prayer, I have decided to resign
from my full time position at Greenfield Fire. Please accept this letter as a notice of my
resignation. My last day will be April 2nd 2023.

Although it has been a difficult decision to leave, I must pursue the next stage of my fire
career. I have been offered a position by Lawrence Fire Dept and I have accepted. If I can be
of any assistance during the transition period please let me know; I am more than willing to
help in any way possible.

That being said, I am hoping you will allow me to stay on part time. I feel like this is still my
home and I do not want to leave completely. Thank you for letting me be part of this family.

Sincerely,

Damon Mack



